Eteven Sepe

From: Noelle Fiontella <Nfiontella@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 2:38 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Noelle Fiontella

56 Mollie Drive
Cranston, Rl, 02921
Nfiontella@hotmail.com

2/22/2025

Subject: Support for Bill H-5351
Dear Clerk Steve Sepe,

| am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351, which is crucial in protecting the rights of highly
skilled medical professionals like myself. As a dedicated nurse practitioner with over five years of experience, |
have had the privilege of advancing my career in the aesthetic specialty. Throughout this journey, | have been
fortunate to work alongside incredible providers and care for patients who trust in my expertise.

However, if this bill does not pass, | risk losing the ability to practice in my specialty, which would not only
impact my patients but also have severe financial consequences for my family of six. Like many other
healthcare professionals, | have invested significant time, education, and resources into building my practice
to provide safe and effective care. Restricting nurse practitioners from continuing in this field would limit
patient access to quality treatments and hinder professional growth within the industry.

I urge you to support the passing of Bill H-5351 to ensure that nurse practitioners can continue to contribute
to the heaithcare system, maintain their businesses, and provide for their families. Thank you for your time
and consideration. | appreciate your dedication to making informed decisions that benefit both healthcare
providers and the patients we serve.

Sincerely,
Noelle Fiontella

MSN, APRN, FNP-C



